



Tel.: +202 24 452 734 +202 24 453 444 +202 24 452 635 +202 24 453 427

## Our field trip is coming up!





Class: Prim.6 (A,B,C)

Trip: RedZone

Date : Saturday 22/2/2025

- The bus will return to the school at 4:00 pm.
- The trip could be cancelled due to any unexpected circumstances.
- Please note that mobile phones are not allowed on the trip.
- The trip will be under the supervision of the class teachers.
- For further inquiries, please contact Mr. Hany Agaiby through the school.
- Telephone Extension Number (106)

Deputy Principal for Upper Primary  Amani El Massry  College Director  Hala Toma
Dear Parent,
Please send back this slip to the school.
( ) Yes, I give my consent for my son/daughter to go on this school's trip.
( ) No, I DON'T give my consent for my son/daughter to go on this school
trip.
Student's Name:
Signature of Parent:

